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HOLY ROSARY  

Catholic Parish  

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

a!{{ ¢La9{ WǳƴŜ млΣ нлму 

²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ aŀǎǎŜǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 
Saturday Vigil at 5:00pm 
Sunday at 8:30am and 10:30am 
 
²ŜŜƪŘŀȅ aŀǎǎŜǎ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ WǳƴŜ му 
 5ŀƛƭȅ aŀǎǎΥ 
7:45am in the Chapel Tue, Thu, Fri; 
8:35am on Wed and Sat 

 On the CƛǊǎǘ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ of the month at 
8:35am in the Chapel, we pray in a 
special way for those who are sick and 
offer the Sacrament of the Anointing of 
the Sick for those in need. 

 /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ: Monday at 7:45am 
in the Chapel. 

h¢I9w LbChwa!¢Lhb 

wŜŎƻƴŎƛƭƛŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘΥ 
Tuesdays: 5:30pm to 6:30pm 
Saturdays: 3:30pm to 4:30pm 
or by appointment during office hours. 

tǊŀȅ ǘƘŜ wƻǎŀǊȅ Monday nights at 7pm in 
the Chapel. 

The tŀǊƛǎƘ bǳǊǎŜǊȅ is available for both 
the Sunday 8:30 and 10:30am Masses.  

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊŘ ό/[h²ύ 
during the 10:30am Mass. 

Download our Parish App at 
myparishapp.com. 

Submit a prayer request: 
prayers@holyrosaryseattle.org. 

Request a homebound visit: 
homebound@holyrosaryseattle.org. 

 Sunday in the School Hall after the     
morning Masses beginning Sep 10 

 Tuesday morning in the Parish Center 
Reception Room after Mass. 

C9[[h²{ILtτŀƭƭ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜΗ 
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¢ƻƴȅΣ ¢ƻƴȅ ŎƻƳŜ ŀǊƻǳƴŘΦ 
{ƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎΩǎ ƭƻǎǘ ŀƴŘ ŎŀƴΩǘ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘΦ 

On Wednesday, June 13th, we celebrate the feast of one of the most invoked saints in 
Heaven.  For almost 800 years, St. Anthony of Padua’s name has been invoked countless 
times, many of which on behalf of lost things or even lost people.  But who is this St. 
Anthony? 

CƛǊǎǘ ƻŦ ŀƭƭΣ ǿƘȅ ƛǎ ƘŜ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǘǊƻƴ ƻŦ ƭƻǎǘ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΚ 
St. Anthony was in charge of the Franciscan novices—those who lived with the community 
in final discernment before the temporary vows.  One of the novices left, and decided to take St. Anthony’s personally 
annotated book of psalms with him.  More than 200 years before the invention of the printing press, St. Anthony greatly 
missed this personal treasure of his.  After praying for its return, not only was the Book of Psalms returned to him, but the 
young man returned to the Franciscan Order, as well. 

!ƴŘ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ Ƙƛǎ ƻǿƴ ǎǘƻǊȅΚ 
Anthony was born in Portugal and entered an Augustinian monastery in Lisbon.  He was inspired by the Franciscans who 
passed through on their way to Morocco, some of whom were martyred, and decided to join the Franciscan Order and be a 
missionary himself.  He requested and was sent to Morocco himself, but returned soon after with ill health.  His ship was 
blown off course and he ended up in Sicily.  His sickly appearance did not lend him to a good reception.  He was mostly left 
on his own at the convent.  One day, there was an ordination.  Several Dominicans came, and the Franciscans thought that 
they would be preaching, known as they were for this.  However, they expected the Franciscans to provide the homilist 
since it was one of their own.  The superior of the house looked around, and not finding any of his own friars suitable for 
such a great task, he had an inkling that this new resident might be up to the task.  And so Anthony was instructed to simply 
say whatever the Holy Spirit inspired in him.  After several protests, Anthony ascended the steps, and began his ministry as 
a preacher.  He was eloquent, had a great and profound depth, tied together the Scriptures, and much more.  With his true 
worth and value now known, he was no longer left on his own, but sent to Bologna where St. Francis entrusted him with the 
formation of the youngest members seeking ordination.  Not long after, he was entrusted with overseeing all education for 
all friars. 

Unfortunately these gifts would only be used for nine years before his passing.  He is often portrayed, as he in the statue in 
our church, holding a child.  One night at the monastery, a monk glimpsed through the crack of the door to see Anthony 
conversing with the Infant Child Jesus, sitting upon his arm.  He held him closely.   

St. Anthony is truly a powerful patron, who can do far more for you than just find some lost keys! 

He was a man whose zeal for God led him to step outside of his comfort zone. 
 ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ DƻŘ ŎŀƭƭƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ǘƻƻΣ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳŦƻǊǘ ȊƻƴŜΚ 

He was a man who tried following his own desires, good though they may be, only to 
realize that it wasn't God’s plan for him. 
 ²ƘŜǊŜ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜŀǊŎƘ ƳƻǊŜ Ŧǳƭƭȅ ŦƻǊ DƻŘΩǎ ǿƛƭƭΚ 

He was an undiscovered and unvalued jewel for a time. 
 ²Ƙƻ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ƳƻǊŜΚ 

He was called upon to do great things, despite feeling unworthy and unable—and was 
able to do them, in and through the grace of God.   
 ²Ƙŀǘ ƎƛƊǎ Ƙŀǎ DƻŘ ƎƛǾŜƴ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΣ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ Ŏŀƴ ȅƻǳ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƎƻƻŘΣ ǘƘŜ 

ƎƻƻŘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƛǎǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƎƭƻǊȅ ƻŦ DƻŘΚ 

Almighty ever-living God, who gave Saint Anthony of Padua to your people as an 
outstanding preacher and an intercessor in their need, grant that, with his assistance, 
as we follow the teachings of the Christian life, we may know your help in every trial. 
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever.  

¢I9 Wh¦wb9¸ hC C!L¢I ²L¢I 

Fr. Matthew Oakland 
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{ŎƘƻƻƭ IƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘǎ -  

Congratulations to our 8th graders, now high school freshmen!!  We were very proud to 

celebrate the graduation of 50 8th grade students last Thursday night.  They will move on from 

Holy Rosary well prepared for their next steps in high school.  Prayers and blessings on your graduation and for your 

bright futures! 

Our 2nd grade visited Pioneer Farms and Ohop Indian Village and glimpsed a period of time before cell phones and 

machines.  Students experienced how corn meal was made and clothes were washed by hand, to name a few 

activities.  In addition, the 1st grade class spent the day at Woodland Park Zoo, students completed zoo animal reports 

prior to the trip.  They were able to explore the zoo to find their animals and share their animal fact knowledge with 

one another. 

We have 1 spot left in our Preschool 2s class.  Student must be age 2.5 by August 31st.  This is a drop-off class on 

Mondays and Fridays from 8:30am-11:00am.  Class size will be 10 students and 2 teachers.  Music, art, circle time, 

free-choice activity time, and outdoor recess are part of our preschool curriculum.  

At Holy Rosary School, tradition and innovation converge to provide a leading-edge education that is grounded in the 

Catholic faith. Students are engaged by enthusiastic teachers who provide hands-on curricula designed to spark 

creativity and encourage critical thinking. Each child is given room to discover and develop their own unique gifts. At 

every grade level, faith meets action through service and the teaching of compassion and social justice. Holy Rosary’s 

tight-knit community of passionate teachers and engaged parents creates a safe place where students become 

leaders from the inside out. 

For more information, contact the School Office: 206-937-7255 or admissions@holyrosaryws.org  

Dwh²LbD Lb /IwL{¢ 

Holy Rosary Catholic SchoolñSPIRIT AND MIND ignited 

t!wL{I ϧ /haa¦bL¢¸ b9²{ 

! ǿŜŜƪƭȅ ǝǇ ƻƴ /ŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ hǳǊ /ƻƳƳƻƴ IƻƳŜ 

When working in the garden, try to use a watering can 

instead of a hose to focus on areas that need watering.   

Try to water early in the day to reduce evaporation. These 

steps can help to conserve dwindling water resources. 

 

Annual Catholic Appeal 
We have now moved into our 6th 
week of the 2018 Annual Catholic 
Appeal. The good news is we have 
received pledges/gifts from more 
онл households - нн҈ of the 
parish! But it means there are still Ƴŀƴȅ households that 
have not yet responded And it’s not too late for you to 
give! Your gift can still help the Annual Catholic Appeal by 
its support of more than 60 ministries and services that are 
offered to thousands of individuals across Western 
Washington. If you haven’t already made your gift, won’t 
you please consider making a gift this year? bƻ ƎƛƊ ƛǎ ǘƻƻ 
ǎƳŀƭƭ. If you’re unsure what to give, please consider a gift 
of $1 a day or $365 or more. Go online to 
www.seattlearchdiocese.org/donate or use a pledge 
envelope. If you’d rather call in your gift to the Appeal 
Office, they can be reached at 800-809-4921.  

mailto:admissions@holyrosaryws.org
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Opportunities for Adults! 
Join us as we grow together in our faith! 
 /ǳǊƛƻǳǎ ŀōƻǳǘ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎƛǎƳΚ We have ongoing 

programs for adults from any background who 
want to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

Contact Robert King for more info. 
 aƻƴŘŀȅ wƻǎŀǊȅ – Join us every Monday evening to pray 
the Rosary in the Chapel from 7 to 7:30. For more 
information, contact Deyette Swegle. 

 WŜǎǳǎΥ  ! tƛƭƎǊƛƳŀƎŜ – Come follow in the footsteps of 
Jesus with James Martin, SJ’s book on discovering Jesus 
in the Holy Land. We meet Wednesday mornings at 9:30 
in the Parish Center! Our next meeting will be 
Wednesday, June 13. 

 ²ŀƭƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ tǳǊǇƻǎŜ – Our next book 
discussion, Heaven Starts Now by Father Ricardo meets 
on Wednesday evenings at 7:15 in the Parish Center. Our 
next meeting is Wednesday, June 13. For questions email 
Deyette at dswegle@holyrosaryseattle.org.  

 ¸ƻǳƴƎ !Řǳƭǘ 5ŀȅ IƛƪŜ – We’re planning a day-hike on 
either June 30 or July 7. If you’d like to join the fun, 
contact David or Robert at 
youngadults@holyrosaryseattle.org! 

 LƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅΚ We’re wrapping up our 
Saturday morning Bible Study for the Summer, but are 
already planning for the Fall! Suggestions are: Acts of the 
Apostles, Psalms, or the Gospel of John. If you’re 
interested, have any suggestions or questions, please 
contact Robert King! 

If you would like more information, or if you have any 
suggestions to make, please contact Robert King (206-937-
1488 x203 or evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org)   

 

Baptisms Up Close?  

Church AV Ministry! 
Holy Rosary is looking to recruit fresh volunteers for our 
Church Audio-Visual Ministry! Are you handy with a video 
camera? Love modern techy tools and gear? We need a 
few new volunteers to be part of our Church AV Team! Our 
church is beautiful, but long and narrow. When there are 
baptisms at the font, few can see the beautiful babies as 
they are baptized. Our AV team provides a volunteer 
camera operator to video the baptism as it happens, and 
project it on the large overhead screen hanging from the 
choir loft. This way, everyone in church can get ‘up close’ 
views of this special sacramental moment, as if they were 
standing right there! And you can earn parish/school 
volunteer hours when you are at Mass! If you would like to 
join our team, please contact Paul Dolejsi at the Parish 
Office (Tue-Wed-Thu 8-5). 

Childrenõs Ministry Corner 
 .ŀǇǝǎƳ— Interested in your child (birth up to age 7) 

becoming Catholic? Contact Deyette Swegle. 
 w/L!—Holy Rosary Church welcomes children who are 

older than 7 & TEENS and never been baptized along 
with their families, on a journey of preparation for 
initiation into the Catholic community. If interested in 
RCIA for children and for TEENS, please contact Sr. 
Stella at (srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org) 

 /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ CŀƛǘƘ CƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ/{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ (“CFF”) 
provides faith-based classroom education 
opportunities for children of the parish that do not 
attend a Catholic school. Classes are offered for 
children ages 4-16 (preschool through TEENS). School 
Year 2018-2019 registration will be posted soon or 
contact Sr. Stella for more information at 
srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org 

 /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ [ƛǘǳǊƎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊŘ—During 10:30 A.M.  
Sunday Mass, Elementary school age children are 
dismissed after the opening prayer to celebrate the 
Liturgy of the Word (CLOW) appropriate for their age 
level and return to Mass following the homily. Children 
are divided into three groups according to their school 
grade. Free and no need to enroll 
Group 1 – Preschool & Kindergarten 
Group 2 – 1st & 2nd Grade 
Group 3 – 3rd, 4th & 5th Grade 

If you would like more information, please contact 

Deyette: ext. 251 / dswegle@holyrosaryseattle.org or  

Sr. Stella: ext. 252 / srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org.  

 

Holy Rosary School Summer Camps!   
Holy Rosary School is hosting some awesome summer 

camps, and has space still available in some of its 

camps!  Spaces are available in camps  for incoming 2nd - 

8th graders, and we'd love for Holy Rosary Parish children 

to join!  You can sign up via the Holy Rosary School 

website, www.holyrosaryws.org, click on HRS camps! 

 

Let the Hand Bells Ring Out! 
This Sunday marks the end of the season for the Holy 

Rosary Handbells.  Thanks to the Green Lake Ringers, from 

the Green Lake Church of Seventh-day Adventists, for 

joining us! Next fall, the Holy Rosary Handbell choir will 

begin their fourth season and new members are always 

welcome. In short, we’d like to bring in a few new ‘ringers’!  

Handbell ringing is easy and fun! For information, contact 

Director Marleen Land at 206.355.2700 or 

marleenland@msn.com.  

t!wL{I ϧ /haa¦bL¢¸ b9²{ 

mailto:dswegle@holyrosaryseattle.org
mailto:youngadults@holyrosaryseattle.org
mailto:evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org
mailto:srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org
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http://www.holyrosaryws.org
mailto:marleenland@msn.com
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t!wL{I ϧ /haa¦bL¢¸ b9²{ 

People of faith are committed to serving others in 
God’s love in healthcare, child welfare, migration 

and refugee resettlement, education, and more.  

Religious freedom protects the space in which we 
can continue to serve.  Religious Freedom Week 
begins June 22, the Feast of Sts. Thomas More & 

John Fisher. Join Catholics across the country to 

pray and act for the freedom to serve faithfully 

and with integrity.  Learn more:  

 www.usccb.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek.   

 

Kids Half and Half Camp:  

ĭ Acting and ĭ Martial Arts 
For ages 5-12 years old. Two sessions to choose 
from: 

Session 1: June 25 thru June 29 
Session 2: August 27 thru August 31 

Time: 9-3:30.  Price: $300. Location: Playhouse 
Northwest Acting School (3270 California Ave 

SW). Register at Playhouse Northwest: 206-938-
3375. Space is limited. 

 

Full Life AmeriCorps Team  
млΦр ƳƻƴǘƘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΥ  
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мΣ нлму - Wǳƭȅ мрΣ нлмф  

Cǳƭƭ [ƛŦŜ /ŀǊŜ ƛǎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ мн 
ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴŀǘŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

!ƳŜǊƛ/ƻǊǇǎ ǘŜŀƳΗ  Lead art programs and 
community gatherings for people with memory 
loss or Alzheimer’s, facilitate nutrition education 

and chronic disease self-management for people 

with disabilities, teach Tai Chi Quan and other 

activity classes, recruit and match volunteers with 
isolated older adults for companionship and 
friendly visits. Benefits include monthly living 

stipend, educational award, health insurance, 
ORCA LIFT Bus Pass, professional work 
experience, and more. Apply: send your resume 

and cover letter to AmeriCorps@fulllifecare.org. 
More information available: 
www.fulllifecare.org/americorps-team/  

Update from Fr. Dunstan 

August 6 this year will probably mark 

the biggest day in the 84 year history of 

St. Rose of Lima Amukura Parish 

(Kenya). That is the day three of her 

sons, serving in the priestly ministry, Fr. 

John, Fr. Leonard and Fr. Dunstan, will 

be celebrating their Silver Jubilee.  They 

will celebrate together with two other 

priests of Bungoma Diocese, with whom they were ordained the 

same day, making it a day for five Jubilerians! 

And then, two months later, 19th October, Fr. Dunstan’s home 

village of Lupida shall be witnessing their own biggest day, when 

their son hosts a Thanksgiving Mass in remembrance of a similar 

one 25 years ago after he had just been ordained. 

 It will be a special day, not just for that village, but for the 

whole of Amukura Parish. Almost every able-bodied Christian of 

the vast St. Rose of Lima Amukura Parish will be heading to 

Lupida village to join in the home Thanksgiving Mass of their 

Pastor, who also happens to be their own son, born there, and 

working with them for exactly five years now. 

A number of people at Holy Rosary had indicated interest to 

attend the event. I wish to warmly welcome everyone who can 

make it. Just let me know early enough so that I can plan for 

your stay.  

There is huge planning and organization activity currently going 

on for both the parish event and the home one. Personally, am 

quite at peace with the planning arrangements for the parish 

event, since it’s really the parish council involved, and thus 

funded by contributions from Christians all over the parish. 

Family and friends will organize the village Thanksgiving. And as 

indicated above, it is beyond imagination what number of 

people will actually attend; this being both my home parish and 

the place I am serving as Pastor. I shall be grateful to anyone 

wishing to support our plans for the day (the celebration at my 

village family home on 19th October, which also happens to be 

my birthday). 

Most importantly, your prayers will be my greatest support. 

Planning for the two events is proving extremely stressful, 

coupled with the very demanding ministry in a large parish with 

a population of over 30,000 Catholics, 28 village churches, 240 

small Christian Communities and 61 Catholic schools. 

God bless you all, 

Fr Dunstan Epaalat              

E-mail: epaalatdunstan@yahoo.com  

mailto:epaalatdunstan@yahoo.com
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Sunday, June 10, 2013 
 /ƻũŜŜ ŀƴŘ 5ƻƴǳǘǎ ŀƊŜǊ aŀǎǎ ǘƻŘŀȅ 
 b² .ƻȅŎƘƻƛǊ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ŀǘ тǇƳ ǘƻƴƛƎƘǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ 

 

! Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ ǿŀǎ ƳŀŘŜ ƛƴ ƘƻƴƻǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōŀǇǝǎƳ ƻŦ  

Kai Lentz 

 

 

tǊŀȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƛŜŘΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ 

Greg Bentler 

 

 

5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ CǊΦ aŀƭƭŀƘŀƴ 9ƴŘƻǿƳŜƴǘ CǳƴŘ ǿŜǊŜ 
ƳŀŘŜ ƛƴ ƳŜƳƻǊȅ ƻŦ Mercedes Schrier and Mario Fortich, 
Jr. 
 

 

aŀǎǎ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ bŜȄǘ ²ŜŜƪΥ 

June 12: Fr. Oakland 

June 14: Leo Judd, RIP 

June 16: Holy Rosary Community (5pm) 

June 17: Kay Yanak, RIP (8:30am) 

 Romano Morin, RIP (10:30am) 

Monday, June 11 

7:45 AM Word & Communion Service | Church 

8:30 AM Social Justice Committee | Parish Office 

7:00 PM Pray the Rosary | in Chapel 

Tuesday, June 12 

7:45 AM Daily Mass | Church 

8:30 AM Tues AM Breakfast | Reception Rm 

10:00 AM Kindergarten Graduation Lan Gym, SH 

5:30 PM Confession in Church 

6:30 PM Voices for Life in Room 203 

7:00 PM Facilities Maintenance Committee in PO Conf Rm 

Wednesday, June 13 

8:35 AM School Mass in Church 

9:00 AM New parent Orientation | School Hall 

9:45 AM Adult Bible Study 

2:15 PM Choir Year-end Party | Reception Rm 

3:00 PM BASE in School Hall 

6:00 PM Women's Spirituality Group in Parish Office Basement 

6:30 PM Walking With Purpose in Reception Rm 

7:00 PM Contemporary Choir Practice | Church 

Thursday, June 14 

9:00 AM Soup Kitchen in Lanigan Kitchen 

1:00 PM Funeral Mass for Greg Bentler. Reception to follow. 

Friday, June 15 

8:35 AM Last Day of School Mass | Church 

7:00 PM Friday Night Men's AA in Reception Rm 

Saturday, June 16 

7:00 AM Men's Group in Reception Rm 

8:35 AM Daily Mass in Church 

10:00 AM Baptism Mass in Church 

10:00 AM Baptism Prep in 7B 

11:00 AM Baptism Prep in Church 

3:30 PM Confession in Church 

5:00 PM Vigil Mass 

 

Up Next 
 

WǳƴŜ 

10 NW Boychoir Concert 

 

Wǳƭȅ 

4 Independence Day (Parish office closed) 

 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ 

6 School Summer Camp Begins 

19 Parish BBQ 

26 Community Meal at OLG 

 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

3 Labor Day (Parish Office Closed) 

9 WestFest Pancake Breakfast 

14/15 WestFest Weekend 

30 Ministry Fair 
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.ŀǇǝǎƳΥ  Contact Deyette Swegle at least two months in advance of your requested baptism date. 

aŀǊǊƛŀƎŜΥ  Contact Sherry Smith six months in advance of your requested wedding date. 

CǳƴŜǊŀƭǎΥ  Contact the Parish Office 

.ŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎΥ  Contact the Parish Office 

 

t!{¢hwΥ Fr. Matthew Oakland 

!5aLbL{¢w!¢LhbΥ Ted Krembs (PAA@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 213 

!5¦[¢ 9±!bD9[L½!¢LhbΥ Robert King (Evangelization@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 203 

/IL[5w9bΩ{ aLbL{¢wL9{τ.ŀǇǝǎƳ ϧ ¸ƻǳƴƎ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΥ Deyette Swegle (dswegle@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 251 

/IL[5w9bΩ{ aLbL{¢wL9{τмǎǘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘǎΣ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ϧ ¸ƻǳǘƘΥ Sister Stella (srstella@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 252 

[L¢¦wD¸ ϧ a¦{L/Υ Paul Dolejsi (pdolejsi@holyrosaryseattle.org),  ext. 204 

a!wwL!D9 ϧ ¢wL.¦b![ !5±h/!/¸Υ Sherry Smith (sherry@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 210 

.hhYY99t9wΥ Karen Edgin (HRBookkeeper@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 211 

!5aLb !{{L{¢!b¢ ϧ twL±!¢9 9±9b¢{Υ Melissa Tuthill (mtuthill@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 200 

t[!b¢ a!b!D9wΥ Scott Stoefen (sstoefen@holyrosaryws.org), ext. 215 

{/Ihh[ twLb/Lt![Υ Anna Horton (ahorton@holyrosaryws.org), ext. 218 

¢9/Ibh[hD¸Σ .¦[[9¢Lb ϧ t!wL{I ²9. {L¢9Υ Sherry Smith (sherry@holyrosaryseattle.org), ext. 210 

{¢Φ ±Lb/9b¢ 59 t!¦[Υ ext. 300 

²ha9bΩ{ {I9[¢9wΥ shelter@holyrosaryseattle.org 

¸h¦bD !5¦[¢{Υ youngadults@holyrosaryseattle.org 

¸h¦¢I aLbL{¢w¸Υ youth@holyrosaryseattle.org 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS WHO MAKE IT POSSIBLE TO PRINT THIS BULLETIN AT NO COST!  

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎ ƛŦ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻŦ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΦ  Wǳǎǘ Řƛŀƭ нлс-фот-мпуу ŀƴŘ ŜƴǘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǘŜƴǎƛƻƴ 


